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Thank you to District 17 (Spanish South) for a fantastic Summer Assembly!   
During the morning business meeting, we approved two motions which have increased 
eligibility and voting to more of our trusted servants: CNCA 06 Committee Chairs for 
Accessibilities, Archives, Bridging the Gap, Finance, Interpretation & Translation, 
Technology, and Website are now able to vote at ACMs and Assemblies. They are also now 
eligible to stand for all Area Officer positions, provided they have previously served as a 
DCM and/or DCMC.  
Our Summer Assembly workshop presenters spoke from the heart and sparked extended 
conversation on hot topics of AA relating to money, internet presence, Spirit of Rotation, 
and growing in General Service. 
At our August ACM, we were given more food for thought – a potential General Service App 
was presented, designed by the same member who created the Meeting Guide App. We 
discussed the possible creation of Area Guidelines, and Area Officer visits. We approved a 
new budget line item to fund the attendance of a member of the Area Technology 
Committee to its annual National AA Technology Workshop.  
I am full of gratitude for the amount of engagement and progress we continue to make as 
we enter the final quarter of the panel. 
Thank you all for your amazing service.  
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